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Do you work in Primary Care?

How to access funding

To access funding please contact 
the GMTH:

01942 481736
GMTH@GMFeds.co.uk

You will be asked to complete a 
short training needs analysis. This 
will be put forward to the GMTH 
team to access the funding for you.

Funding is limited and will be 
awarded based on availability and 
meeting the population health 
priorities.

Calling all Nursing Associates, Nurses, Midwives 
and Allied Health Professionals*

*Including Art Therapists, Drama Therapists, Music Therapists, 
Occupational Therapists, Paramedics, Physiotherapists, 
Prosthetists/Orthotists, Radiographers, Dietitians, Orthoptists, 
Osteopaths, Chiropodists/Podiatrists, Speech and Language 
Therapists, Operating Department Practitioners

Your annual CPD funding is 
available for your 
professional development.
This is an individual 
development fund to:
• Equip you with new clinical 

skills to enhance your care 
and develop your career.

• Help you to meet your 
continuing professional 
registration requirements.

For more information please visit www.gmthub.co.uk 
If you have any questions please contact us at GMTH@GMFeds.co.uk


